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Dear West Park Families 
 
WATER SUPPLY 
 
There are currently issues with the water supply across Spondon.  Unfortunately, this means that 
we no longer have water coming into the school buildings. 
 
With this in mind and with a focus on staff and pupil safety we have made the decision to close at 
1.00 p.m. 
 
Please contact us at the school to confirm that you are happy for your child to leave site at this 
time.  We will continue to supervise pupils until we have received permission from you that your 
child is allowed to leave the school site. 
 
Tonight’s Year 7 Settling in Evening will also be postponed. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


